
Octopus Titan VCT plc

Intention to Fundraise

On 26 June 2023, Octopus Titan VCT plc announced its intention to launch a new offer for subscription later this year. It is anticipated the
prospectus in relation to this Offer will be available in the last two weeks of October. The maximum amount the Company will be seeking to raise
is £125 million (with an over-allotment facility of £75 million).

 

An offer document containing further details will be available to shareholders and potential new investors in due course.

 

For further information please contact:

 

Rachel Peat

Octopus Company Secretarial Services Limited

Tel: +44 (0)80 0316 2067

 

LEI: 213800A67IKGG6PVYW75

 


